
Dear Parent/Carer 

Following the success of previous textile collections we have arranged another for  

THURSDAY 19TH APRIL, AFTER THE EASTER BREAK 

Each child will be sent home with a collection bag from Bag2School (uk.bag2school.com), the textile 

recycling company (PLEASE LOOK OUT FOR THESE).  We ask you to fill this bag with as many items 

from the list below and return it to school by 9am on Thursday 19th April.  More bags will be 

available -  just ask a member of the PTFA, school office or use your own.   

Payment is calculated by weight and paid at forty (40) pence per kg -  the more we collect the more 

we earn! 

Bags can be taken from cars at “Kiss and Drop” on the morning of 19th April or brought directly to 

school when dropping off your child/children. 

 

Please check through your cupboards/wardrobes and drawers (and ask family, friends and 

neighbours too) for those seldom worn, too big, too small or unwanted items from the list above 

and save them to fill our bags to raise money for our school.  ALL items must be of a good re-useable  

quality and any items rejected by bag2school will not count as eligible weight. 



Thank you for your continuing support  The PTFA 


